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ou are the bridges to save the world.“ Based on 
True Father’s quote, which also embodies this 
workshop’s motto, a special focus was placed 

on the transition from HARP to CARP and the range 
of opportunities that occurs when having finished 
education.  

First of all, it is a fact that the majority of young 
people face challenges when entering a new stage of 
life, as for instance reorientation and making 
forward-looking decisions, taking more self-
responsibility and trying to integrate into CARP. Thus, 
plenty of lectures emphasized these topics, giving 
pieces of advice as well as inspiration and an 
overview of all kinds of possibilities. The participants 

not only had the chance to learn more about fields of 
studies they are interested in from older brothers 
and sisters, but also were introduced to different 
programs and projects abroad, such as DONE, STF, 
OLT and social work.  

All in all, the workshop schedule successfully struck a 
balance between spiritual and fun activities, with 
many lectures (e.g. dealing with the idea of building a 
bridge between HARP and CARP, the compatibility of 
studies and faith, etc.), discussions, a prayer evening 
and also a trip to a climbing forest. 25 bc’s above 18 
years of age enjoyed participating in this workshop, 
and were guided and supported by 8 competent 
elder bc’s as staff.
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